

October 21, 2024

Colorado Broadband Office
Advance - BEAD Grant Program
Governor's Office of Information Technology
1575 Sherman Street
Denver CO 80203
Advance CBO@state.co.us

Subject: Required Local Government Letter of Support for Comcast - Mead

To Whom It May Concern:

The Town of Mead is providing this, non-exclusive letter for Comcast Corporation as part of the Advance Colorado BEAD grant application.

Comcast has worked with the Town of Mead to bring Comcast service to our residences over the last two years, this grant will allow them to extend service to our less dense areas and serve all our residents.

We believe this is a needed project to help bridge the digital divide in Mead and aligns with the State of Colorado's Broadband objectives, including enhancing educational, economic, health care access and support digital inclusion.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and ongoing commitment to empowering communities through access to broadband.

Sincerely,

Sum D Whylow
Colleen G. Whitlow

Mayor

Town of Mead